
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Compost  

 

DATE: July 18, 2017 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The PW Commission requested that we offer 450 cubic yards of compost for sale.  

The one bid was significantly lower than planned, so other options will be 

discussed for this compost by the Commission. 

  

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION  

 

None, unless a recommendation is made during the 7/18 Public Works 

Commission meeting. 


